
 
 

 

13 June 2017 
 
 
Dave Murray 
Donahue Schriber, LLC 
3501 Del Paso Road, Ste 100 
Sacramento, CA 95835 
 

CERTIFIED MAIL 
91 7199 9991 7035 8420 2166  

 
TRANSMITTAL OF ORDER RESCINDING WASTE DISCHARGE REQUIREMENTS, 
DONAHUE SCHRIBER, LLC., SUNRISE-DOUGLAS SEWER PUMP STATION, 
SACRAMENTO COUNTY 
 
On 13 February 2017, the Executive Officer of the Central Valley Regional Water Quality 
Control Board issued a Notice of Applicability granting coverage under the State Water 
Resources Control Board’s Statewide General Waste Discharge Requirements for Discharges 
to Land with a Low Threat to Water Quality (Order 2003-003-DWQ) to Donahue Schriber, LLC 
for construction dewatering to install a sanitary sewer connection.   

Your Notice of Termination dated 9 June 2017, states that no further discharges for 
construction dewatering will occur and you wish to terminate coverage under the General 
Waste Discharge Requirements.  Based on that information, coverage under Order  
2003-003-DWQ-0161 is hereby rescinded.  
 
If you have any questions about the rescission, please contact Scott Armstrong at  
(916) 464-4616 sarmstrong@waterboards.ca.gov.  
 
 
-- original signed by Andrew Altevogt for -- 
 
Pamela C. Creedon 
Executive Officer 
 
 
cc:  Sacramento County Environmental Management Department, Mather  
 Beth Smiley, Thunder Mountain Enterprises, Inc., Sacramento 
 
 
 


